
THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF LIMERICK 

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION 2019-05 

SUPPLY OF GRANULAR “A” 

 

 
The Corporation of the Township of Limerick is seeking quotations from qualified companies 

for the supply of quarried granular “A” material. Consideration will be given to quarries that are 

within close proximity to the Township of Limerick Municipal Office located at 89 Limerick 

Lake road Gilmour, ON. 

 

Sealed Request for Quotation’s will be received for the above, at the Township of Limerick 

Municipal Office until 11:00hrs local time on Monday, May 8, 2019. Sealed Request for 

Quotation bids must be on prescribed forms and will be received by the undersigned at the 

address below. 

 

Bid packages are available at the Township of Limerick Municipal Office. 
 

Contract award is subject to the Corporation of the Township of Limerick approval. The lowest or 

any Request for Quotation will not necessarily be accepted. 

 

The Corporation of the Township of Limerick  

Jason Post      CRS-I, CMM-III Infrastructure Specialist  

Public Works and Infrastructure Manager  

89 Limerick Lake Road 

Gilmour, ON   

K0L 1W0  

613-474-0060  


